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Concerning HB 3240 

 

I strongly oppose this Bill. 

 

HB 3240 will only make it easier for fraud with the nameless food stamp cards. There 

needs to be a way to verify that a card is stolen. 

 

Instead of this bill, HB 3240,  how about a bill to protect the holders of the cards and 

the tax payers of Oregon?  How about adding a pin like we do for our debit cards? 

The State of Oregon needs to have a way to track fraud and prosecute it. 


